
 

 
 

NOTICE 
RESURFACING PROJECT 

 
City of Edgewater has contracted with Asphalt Paving Systems, Inc. to 
Resurface your roadway. The resurfacing will be a two-step process, after 
the final step is complete the road will have a smooth black appearance. 
The work will cause minor delays and inconveniences. During work hours, 
limited access to the roads will be maintained. Access to roads will be 
coordinated by the workers onsite and people directing traffic.  During non-
working hours, you will have full access to the roads being re-surfaced. 
 

To ensure the work can be performed, the following is necessary:  
 

1. PLEASE ENSURE NO VEHICLES, BOATS, TRAILERS, DEBRIS, 
ETC. ARE LEFT IN THE ROADWAY FROM 7:00 AM TO 7:00 PM. 

 

2. ALL IRRIGATION SYSTEMS NEED TO BE TURNED OFF DURING 
WORK HOURS. (7:00AM TO 7:00PM) 

   

3. THE WORK WILL BEGIN BY FIRST APPLYING OIL AND STONE 
(CHIPS). A FEW DAYS LATER THE MICRO-SURFACING 
“COVER” COURSE WILL BE PLACED.  BETWEEN THESE TWO 
PROCESSES THERE MAY BE SOME LOOSE AGGREGATE.  
PLEASE TRAVEL SLOWLY UNTIL THE FINAL COVER COURSE 
IS PLACED.  SEVERAL WEEKS AFTER THE COVER HAS BEEN 
PLACED THE ROADS WILL BE SWEPT. 
 

4. PLEASE OBEY ALL TRAFFIC PATTERNS AND FLAGGERS. 
 
Directly after micro-surfacing and for a few days thereafter, try to limit turning 
your wheels on the new surface while not in motion. Turning while the vehicle is 
moving will prevent what are known as power steering burns on your newly 
paved roads, and is good practice in the future to prolong tire life.  If you do 
notice a power steering burn, don’t worry.  These blemishes are strictly aesthetic 
and fade over time. 
 

If you have any questions regarding the work that is to be performed, scheduling, or 

cleanup, please call Chris Woodliff at 813-702-8033. 

Asphalt Paving Systems Inc. 

APPROXIMATE START DATE 9/8-9/19                

 

 

 

 

 


